
 

 

 

October 31, 2024 
 
Re:   Abigail Marie Schnaith, MD 

Verification of Fellowship Status 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern:  
 
As the Program Director of the Emory University Pediatric Nephrology fellowship training 
program, I am writing to attest that Dr. Abigail (Abbey) Marie Schnaith is a Pediatric Nephrology 
Fellow in good standing, commencing training in July 2023 through July 2026.   
 
Sincerely, 

 

Roshan P George, MD, FAAP, FAST, 
Program Director, Pediatric Nephrology Fellowship Program, 
Professor, Department of Pediatrics, 
Emory University and Children's Healthcare of Atlanta  
Atlanta, Georgia, 30329 

 
 

 


